


We deeply regret any concern or inconvenience this matter may cause you. The following NFP representatives
are available should you have questions or wish to further discuss this incident:

*  David Horn (Chief Privacy Officer/Legal, 512-697-6508) (dhorn@nfp.com)
*  Mark Grosvenor (Technology, 512-697-6650) (mgrosvenor@nfp.com)
* Mary Steed (Human Resources, 512-697-6910) (msteed@nfp.com)

We have also set up a call center which may be reached at 855-372-0947, Monday through Friday, from
9:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. Eastern Time.
Sincerely,

e ECR

Ed O’Malley
EVP, Head of Insurance Brokerage and Consulting
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